
At All Saints Academy, it is our vision to provide the ‘good soil’ for
every member of our community to develop deep roots and flourish
as a unique individual and achieve their full potential. With the
highest of expectations, we nurture and develop each individual so
that they can explore who they are and make a positive
contribution to our local community and the wider world.
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Our school vision

What’s on next week Current after school
clubs

Table Tennis Club
 15th Jan until 12th Feb

Year 2 Boosters
Monday (Miss Newbould) &

Tuesday (Mrs Parish)
Year 6 Boosters
Starting soon!

A loving place where we all care, learn and grow together.

Next PTA meeting...
Monday 3rd March 2025

@ 9am

Our school Values
Respect     Kindness  Honesty    Perseverance    courage    Empathy 

Thursday 30th January 2025:
Playgroup

PTA events
1st April 2025: Easter Disco (3.30-4.30 Reception & KS1, 4.45-

5.45 KS2) Tickets will go on sale closer to the time.
Easter raffle: any prize donations welcome and are appreciated

2nd July 2025: Summer Fair, 2pm-4pm



Our school attendance target: 96%

Current whole school attendance: 92.3%
Persistent absence (less than 90%): 20.4%

Regular After School
Provision: Update

Based on the current low response
to the letter sent out last week

regarding after school provision, we
are unlikely to be able to move
forward with this service.  If you
intend to use the service and have
not filled in a reply slip, please do

so ASAP. 

Parent/carer questionnaire
Thank you to all the parents/carers who
have taken the time to respond so far. If
you haven’t, please take a moment to

complete the parent / carer questionnaire -
it’s straight forward and really quick. Your
feedback is really important to us. Here is
the link. It can also be accessed through

Dojo. https://forms.office.com/e/ri8FnrkCX3 

Dojo access
This is a key method of communicating with parents/carers.

If you do not have access to Dojo, please speak to your
child’s class teacher or ask at the office. This is one of our

key methods of communicating with parents.  



Our Author in the spotlight this term is 
Rachel Bright

Greedy squirrels Cyril and Bruce both have their
sights on a very special prize: THE VERY LAST NUT
OF THE SEASON! As the nut bounces crazily though
the forest, the squirrels race after it, between the
trees, over boulders, down the river and - ARGH! -
right to the edge of a waterfall! Working together
might be the only way to save themselves now ...

A laugh-out-loud tale about friendship and sharing.
Perfect for competitive friends and sibling rivals!

Recommended books!


